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UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS 
MARINE CORPS BASE 

CAMP LEJEUNE, NORTH CAROLINA 285424001 
IN REPLY FVZFER TO: 

6286 

2mN 1993 

Commanding General, Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune 
Commander, Atlantic Division, Naval Facilities Engineering 
Command, Attn: Ms. Linda Berry (Code 1823), 1510 Gilbert 
Street, Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

1. This is an invitation for you to attend a meeting of the 
Technical Review Committee on Monday, June 27.. lP93, f-rim 1:L?C * - . -.. 
to 3:oo pm. The meeting will be held in the Commanding General's 
Briefing Room of Building One. Parking is available behind the 
building. 

2. This meeting will focus on: the planned Public Meeting for 
Site #48, the Marine Corps Air Station Mercury Dump; progress 
regarding the Remedial Investigation/Feasibility Study at Sites 
#2, #6, #9, #21, #24, and #82; and the progress toward 
construction of the two *@pump and treat" groundwater remediation 
systems at Site #78. 

3. For those of you who may not be aware, Mr. N. Neal Paul is 
now the Director of the Installation Restoration Division, 
replacing Mr. George Radford. 

4. If you have questions or comments, please contact Mr. Neal 
Paul, Director, Installation Restoration Division, Environmental 
Management Department, at telephone (919) 451-5872 or DSN 
484-5874. "- 

ROBERT L. WARREN 
By ciirectlon 


